
 
 

Contra Costa County Public Safety Power Shutoff Event: 
 

(October 9, 2019: 9:15am) 
 

PG&E continues to implement the public safety power shutoff event due to 
projected gusty winds and dry conditions that will affect parts of Contra 
Costa County.  As of now, none of our District locations are affected. 
All locations are open and classes are in session. We will continue to 
provide updates as they are available. 

 
Stay informed. Be Prepared. Stay Safe. 

 
 

(October 8, 2019: 2:30pm) 
 
PG&E has notified Contra Costa County (County) for a possible power 
shutoff event due to gusty winds and dry conditions that will affect parts of 
the County. Current projections indicate none of our District locations 
will be affected. All locations are open and classes are in session. 
 
PG&E's Public Safety Power Shutoff may start as early as 12:00 a.m. 
midnight on Wednesday, October 9th, through Thursday, October 10th, at 
12:00 p.m. According to PG&E, complete power restoration may take one to 
five days. 
 
If there is a power shutoff event, residences, schools, local businesses, etc. 
in some County areas may be impacted. Check PG&E’s website at 
www.pge.com for a current map of the impacted area and customer updates. 
 
We are in regular communication with PG&E and will provide updates as 
they become available.  
 

http://www.pge.com/

